BCA Meeting Tuesday, November 16, 2021 5:30 PM

The Meeting was called to Order by the Chair, Steve Radonis.
In attendance were Karen Evans, Chase Morsey, Steve Radonis, and Sandie Small.
The challenged list of voters was reviewed. Those who responded to the challenge letters were removed or remained on the registered voter list. Those who did not respond were to be checked for voting by the Town Clerk.
Volunteers for the upcoming Election on Tuesday, December 7, were discussed.
The Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.
Draft written by Sandie Small
Steve Radonis, Chair